Osage County Health Department

205 E. Main Street, Linn, MO 65051
Ph: 573-897-3103; Fax: 573-897-4915

OSAGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT
PROCEDURES FOR COUNTY ANNEX BUILDING DUE
TO COVID-19

March 27, 2020

Effective immediately, the Osage County Annex Building will be limiting public access to the Osage County
departments located within the Annex Building at 205 E. Main St., Linn, MO. This is a preventative measure
designed to reduce the spread of the coronavirus.

We are making arrangements to adjust services to be in the best interest of the employees and citizens of Osage
County and following the interim guidelines of DHSS, the CDC and the Osage County Health Department.

All exterior doors of the Annex Building will be locked and citizens will be asked to ring the doorbell on the
side door under the stairway. The door will be answered by a staff member who will then alert the office or
department needed by the citizen. The citizen will be met at the door and if business can be conducted at the

door, it will be. Otherwise, the citizen will be escorted in by the staff member to complete their business and
then escorted out.

The offices affected include: The commissioners’ meeting on Tuesdays and Thursdays, the clerk’s office, the
MU extension office (closed until April 16™), the treasurer’s office, the assessor’s office, the collector’s office,
the recorder’s office and the health department.

We ask that if your business can be completed by phone, fax, email or online, that you complete your business
that way. If you do need to visit the annex building, please do not come when you are sick with a fever, cough
or shortness of breath or if you have been told to quarantine or self-isolate until you are symptom free or fever
free for at least 24 hours.
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